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Christian, following up on our call from yesterday, we propose to address the following items on 
Thursday in the following order: 
  

1. Our wetlands specialist will speak to the Con Comm comments received from the 
Commission. (We would like him to go first because he has others things he needs to do). In 
connection with starting the NOI process under the Wetlands Protection Act, we will 
commit to keeping the NOI process under the Wetlands Protection Act open until the Comp 
Permit process is fully complete. 

2. Our traffic consultant will present the traffic assessment and respond to VHB’s traffic 
comments. 

3. Our engineer will address stormwater and the stormwater comments of VHB’s comments. 
His plan is to verbally indicate what he plans to do regarding VHB’s comments and submit 
revised drawings and a written response to comments to VHB in enough time for VHB to 
review and indicate if comments have been addressed at the 1/26 meeting. 

  
Regarding the constructability comments from VHB, Maggiore has given thought to how the 
construction will be sequenced to address how the project gets built and we will present that on 1/26, 
and regarding emergency access we will continue to address with the fire department. We also plan to 
be able to address architectural comments on 1/26 and, as Matt mentioned yesterday we will be 
providing other deliverables to Davis Square in advance. 
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